

**Farmington Town Council** 

## CHAIR REPORT

November 14, 2023

## NEW & NOTEWORTHY

 The East Farmington Volunteer Fire Department donated equipment to the Town of Farmington in the amount of \$10,013.95. We thank the East Farms Fire Department for the donation of this equipment which will allow our Firefighters to work in safer and more efficient conditions.

## **Veterans Ceremony**

The Lieutenant Governor's Office, the Department of Veterans Affairs, and the Town of Farmington are hosting two ceremonies on Monday, December 4th, at the Farmington Senior Center, 321 New Britain Avenue, Unionville, CT 06085, to honor Veterans from the Korea-era and Vietnam-era. Members of the public are welcome to attend. The ceremonies will begin as follows:

- 2:30 p.m. Korea-era Veterans Ceremony
- 4:00 p.m. Vietnam-era Veterans Ceremony

Upcoming Meetings

Quote

DECEMBER 12, 2023, 7:00 P.M. REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL MEETING @ TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS "The future depends on what we do in the present."
-Mahatma Gandhi